
NEWSLETTER
TERM 3, WEEK 10 2017

 Tena Koutou Katoa, Talofa lava, Malo e lelei, Bula Vinaka, Taloha Ni, Namaste, 
Al salaam a’alaykum, Fakalofa Lahi Atu,  Hao, Selamat pagi, Kumusta, здраво, 你好

We wish all our Stanhope Road School 
families a safe and happy 2 week holiday.

See you all for Term 4 on 
Monday 16th October 8.30am

 CROSS COUNTRY RUNNERS RESULTS
  Our amazing Cross Country Team did us proud on Wednesday, not only were they awesome       
  runners they were beautifully behaved, and supportive of their team mates.             
  The place getters are as follows:

 Year 3 Girls: Emma Nakamura 4th, Ngati Maile 5th
 Year 3 Boys: David  Mounsouphom 10th after losing his shoe in the mud!
 Year 4 Boys: Kahuriki Vasquez 1st, Daniel Roberts 3rd, Ryan McIntyre 4th
 Year 4 Girls:  Ayana Kahurana 6th, Kate Wood 10th
 Year 5 Boys:  Martin Sonck10th
 Year 6 Girls:  Elle Johnson 6th, Olivia Hopkins 9th
 Year 7 Boys:  Carlin Brown 6th
 Year 7 Girls: Zoe Gordan 3rd, Roena 4th, Jasneem 10th
 Year 8 Girls: Hannah King 1st
 Year 8 Boys:  Aniketa 6th

Mt Wellington Rugby Club at Hamlin Park is having Club Open Day/Sports Skills 
Seminars - 2 sessions on Wednesday October 4th and 11th from 10am - 1 pm

Open to all all ages/families welcome
Register your interest via our Facebook page or email 

CRICKET HOLIDAY PROGRAM

Ellerlsie Cricket Club are running a holiday program from 2-4th 
October and 9-11th October at Michaels Ave.

Register on https://goo.gl/forms/PJ1PO186hVFBPG2
Sam Edkins 021 299 0238

https://goo.gl/forms/PJ1PO186hVFBPG2
https://goo.gl/forms/PJ1PO186hVFBPG2

